
MELBOURN PARISH COUNCIL 
District of South Cambridgeshire 

 

Meeting: 11 January 2021 (Full Council)    
 
Date of Report: 5 January 2021 
 
Agenda Item: PC094/20c)  Email decision – Orchard Road Cemetery Hedge 
 
 
Dear all 
 
Thanks for the responses received.  The proposal was: 
 
That Council: 

- considers two quotations for reducing the hedge at Orchard Road Cemetery with a view to 
the work being carried out by the approved contractor as soon as possible; and  

 
- considers approving the work to be funded from contingency or reserves.  

  

I have received 7 responses all indicating that the work should be awarded to Herts & 
Cambs Ground Maintenance and funded from contingency or reserves. 
 
In favour : Cllrs Travis, Clark, Davey, Cowley, Hart, Kilmurray and Baker. 
 
As we have a majority decision, I will instruct HCGM to schedule the work as soon as 
possible.  
 
Many thanks 
Claire 
 
Claire Littlewood 
Parish Clerk 
 
Melbourn Parish Council 
 


